
From: Angela Clay <angela@46thward.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2024 1:31 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Tickets To Howard Browns Halsted Grand Opening 

  

Steve, 

  

I attended Howard Browns grand opening of their Halsted site in my official capacity on 

May 9th at 3501 N. Halsted, accompanied by one staff person, Andre Peden. The invitation 

and tickets were extended directly from Howard Brown.  

  
Kind Regards,  
  
Angela Clay 
46th Ward Alderwoman 

  

Phone: 773-878-4646    

Web: www.46thWard.com   

Email:  Angela@46thWard.com 

4544 N. Broadway, Chicago IL 60613 
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